
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
January 9, 2025  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - Gage Carpenter, Jeremy Fowler, & Aislinn Gray 
 
Remember to walk quietly in the hallway, use smartpass with permission, and no cell 
phones in class, and remember dress code. 
 
If you see a note for you, feel free to take it down. If you see a note for your friend, feel 
free to take it down and give it to them. 
These Christmas trees and affirmation ornaments will be taken down at the end of the 
day this Friday. 
 
Students - please continue to be digitally responsible citizens and check your school 
email daily. 
 
We’re going to London & Paris for Spring Break in 2027 and you’re invited! 7th and 8th 
graders only. 
If you are interested, register for the info session that's on January, 15th to be 
considered for this opportunity. There are limited spots on this trip, so we would love to 
have you attend this meeting to learn more about this exciting opportunity! Check your 
emails for the registration link. (leave in until Jan.  
15th) 
 
Congratulations to the following students who will be representing Newaygo Middle 
School in our school spelling bee next week on January 17!  Way to go, Lions!   
 
***After the pledge, teachers, please send these students to Mrs. Berwald's room for a 
quick group pic!  
 
5th grade: 
Jeremy Fowler 
Lisa Murawa 
Kenzi Carlson 
Violet Christiansen 
Ben Crain 
 
6th grade: 
Leah Williams 
William Gilde 
Norah Cole 
Zach Rood 
Thomas Crittendon 
 



7th grade: 
Jaylinn Wiles 
Emerson Ashcraft 
Cameron Richway 
Jackson Richway 
 
8th grade: 
Madison Lidke 
Alexander Jones 
Jewel McFarland 
Timothy Palmer 
 
 
Donuts and Hot choc for 7th and 8th grade this Friday 
 
Our attitude at the beginning of a task will affect its outcome more than anything else. ~ 
John Maxwell 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 
 


